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GOD IS SO GOOD, opening new doors of opportunity for us. Thank you for your prayers and financial 
support which allow us to walk through God’s open doors.	

!
SoCal Network World Projects	


Last year Tony Cervero (SoCal Network Assistant Superintendent) asked us to make videos for each SoCal 
Network World Missionary itinerating in 2014. (Remember Tony and his family in your prayers. Shortly after stepping 
down as Assistant Superintendent, he suffered a heart attack while 3,000 miles away from home, he continues to 
recover.)	

!
These videos will be added to the redesigned SoCal Network Web site. At this point in time the redesign is still in 
process, but the videos are now available on our web site. Watch Them Here.	

!
We worked on various stages of this project through the Spring of this year. For various reasons, we were unable to 
create videos for all of this year’s itinerating missionaries. But we did help five of them: Mark & Jean Devine, Mike & 
Dodey Files, Larry & Melodee Gruetzmacher, Kirk & Yvonne Jones and Bob & Karen Welch (pictures are in 
alphabetical order).	

!
Lord willing, we will add more itinerating missionaries as they come home this year. And soon we will begin work on 
projects for the SoCal Network missionaries itinerating in 2015.	



!
City View Church 
It is always a blessing to see old friends in San Diego. In July we had the privilege of sharing our ministry at City 
View’s monthly Missions Window. Also, we had Barb’s book available for sale and she had great fun signing 
personalized notes on each copy; additional time at a missionary home fellowship was great! Thanks to all who took 
such good care of us. 	

!
Royal Family Kid’s Camp 
We were able to video Royal Family Kid’s Camp with City View church again this July. We 
even had a student assistant. Chris was a valuable assets with both videotaping and editing. 	

!
Video Newsletter	


In July we also finished a Video Newsletter for missionaries Ray and Deborah Miller that 
features a church plant project in Mindoro, Philippines. Watch It Here (in the 2014 section 
of the web page, below the Currently Itinerating section). 	

!
Advice and Aid Pregnancy Center	


This month we finished a video for the local pregnancy center. Watch It Here. Our currently project is for a ministry 
in a sensitive area. We will not be able to post it on our web site when it is finished.	

!
Parenting With a Wise Heart 
Barb has begun teaching a class based on her book Parenting With a Wise Heart at a local Christian school. This 
evening class is offered as an outreach to parents in the community. The school principle will teach when we are 
traveling. Learn More About Barb's Book Here.	

!
God Bless, Mac & Barb
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Ray with church plant 
sponsoring pastors 

Prayer Requests 
1. Finances for more overseas trips	


2. Health	


3.Wisdom and God’s guidance
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